
Arizona Department of Insurance and Financial Institutions – 

Insurance Division 

Notice of Final Rulemaking 

Threshold Rate Review – Individual Health Insurance 

Effective Date: February 3, 2025 

 

The purpose of this Notice is to advise interested parties that the Arizona 

Department of Insurance and Financial Institutions, Insurance Division 

(“Department”) published a Notice of Final Rulemaking (“Notice”) for the following 

rules on December 13, 2024 (30 A.A.R. 3767, December 13, 2024): 

Arizona Administrative Code Title 20, Chapter 6, Article 23. Threshold Rate 

Review – Individual Health Insurance 

R20-6-2301. Applicability; Definitions 

R20-6-2305. Threshold Rate Increase Documentation Requirements 

 

This Notice can be viewed at:   

https://apps.azsos.gov/public_services/register/2024/50/contents.pdf 

 

The effective date for this rulemaking is February 3, 2025.  

Until the Secretary of State updates the Arizona Administrative Code, a readable 

copy of these revised regulations will be available on the Department’s website:  

https://difi.az.gov/insurance-division-rulemaking 

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Mary Kosinski at 

(602) 364-3476 or at: mary.kosinski@difi.az.gov. 
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